
TOWN OF TWO RIVERS  

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  

MINUTES  March 11, 2024                  7:00PM  

  

The March meeting of the Town of Two Rivers was called to order by Chairman Pohl. Supervisors Pohl, Petska, 

and Chase along with Clerk/Treasurer Timm were present. According to Chapter 19.84 of the Wisconsin 

Statutes, the meeting notices were posted in designated places and on the website. Confirmation from the Clerk 

that notices were properly posted was received. 

 

The February 12, 2024 regular meeting minutes were approved as printed and reviewed by a motion from Chase 

and seconded by Petska, motion carried.  

 

Chairman Pohl called three times for public input-there being none, public input was closed. 

 

The financials were reviewed and placed on file with a motion from Petska and seconded by Chase, motion 

carried.  

 

Vouchers were reviewed and approved with a motion from Chase and seconded by Petska, motion carried. 

 

Retail Beer and Liquor application was discussed for Samantha’s Ring of Fire, Samantha Rezachek, Agent.  

Notice will be published in the HTR on March 15, 17, and 18 and will be issued after 15 days by a motion from 

Chase and seconded by Petska, Motion carried.  Clerk was instructed to issue License after publication and 

proper waiting period. 

 

Proposal was received by the board for a new contract with GFL for the recycling center.  Board and Highway 

Supervisor will try to visit a site that has the same type of compactor in place and a decision will be made at a 

later date. 

 

A bill was brought forward from ACE building Services/ Jeff Dezeeuw for road survey on Riverdale Lane to 

acquire roadway easement.  Motion was made by Petska and seconded by Chase to pay this bill from the ARPA 

grant money.  Motion carried. 

 

Town of Mishicot Chairman Lee Stefaniak verified with the board that they had no issues with sharing our 

Constable with them.  They would be employing him as a part-time officer.  Board had no objection to this 

request. 

 

Reports were given by highway superintendent and ambulance board member Kobes, recycling manager 

Wachholz, Fire Chief Leichtfuss, and Constable Liermann.  

Motion was made by Petska and seconded by Chase to approve the emergency repair on the tractor from ARPA 

grant money.  Motion carried. 

 

Spring Road Review was set for Wednesday March 27, 2024 at 9am. 

 

Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Petska seconded by Chase, motion carried, and meeting was 

adjourned at 7:40pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

  

Bonnie Timm             ______________________________  

Clerk/Treasurer                   Authenticated by Steve Pohl, Chairman  


